
Coast Guard To Hold Polar Icebreaker Industry Day March 18 
 
Feb. 9, 2016 
 
The Coast Guard polar icebreaker acquisition program will hold an industry day at the 
Mitre Corporation in McLean, Virginia, March 18, 2016, followed by one-on-one 
meetings with industry at the General Services Administration building in Washington, 
D.C., beginning March 28. 
 
 The registration deadline for the event is Friday, March 4 at 5 p.m. EST. For more 
information, including the draft technical data package, and to register, click here. The 
full Federal Business Opportunities notice is available here. 
 
For more information: Polar Icebreaker program page 

https://www.fbo.gov/index?s=opportunity&mode=form&id=f0d964f4e8e01ca1b7e6c3cd6c4347bd&tab=core&_cview=1

